Monday May 18
Woodley Park News

The District Kitchen restaurant (2606 Connecticut) has asked for a modification of its
alcohol license to permit it to serve in its sidewalk café until 3 am Saturday and Sunday
and 2 am on other days. It can now serve alcohol outside until 11:30 pm. Some
members of the WPCA Board are concerned about the prospect of late-night open-air
drinking, especially if neighboring Open City, ltalian Pizza Kitchen and Medaterra follow
along. WPCA will consider whether to protest this license change at a meeting on June
3 at 7:30 pm at Stanford (before the Board meeting). Please let us know what you think.

WPCA haz materials cleanout and shredding day. Saturday June 6, 9 to 11 am in
the Maret School parking lot. See DPW's website for what we may -- and may not --
accept (you can ignore the shredding limits because we will have our own shredding
truck). Please note that this is not for bulk trash -- just the items listed by DPW.

The Woodley Park neighborhood picnic is Saturday June 13 from 4 to 7 pm in the
park opposite the 3000 block of Cortland Place. Contact Sarah Taber if you'd like to
help out.

A report on the Cleveland Park Library May 13 community engagement meeting is on
the website. There will be another meeting on Tuesday June 23, 6 pm at the Library.

We reported in February that the Board of Zoning Adjustment had granted Nando's
application for zoning fixes to permit it to locate in Woodley Park. The formal order
released late last month limited the relief to five years because, the Board said, "an
escape hatch is needed here" and "five years is the maximum period that can be
permitted to pass before the Board should have an opportunity to determine whether
the impact of Nando’s operations matched the Board’s predictions." Nando's has asked
the Board to reconsider and eliminate the five-year review; WPCA opposed Nando's
motion.

Calendar

Wednesday June 3, 8 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/
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